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Patient Participation Meeting
Wednesday 12th December 2012
12:00 noon
Meeting room A
Werneth Primary Care Centre
Minutes

	Present:
	Caroline Mitchell – Practice Manager
	RS

	
	Wendy Coleman – Receptionist
	EW

	
	Vikki Thompson - Administrator
	OW

	
	FC
	PW

	
	BL
	CO

	Apologies:
	
	


	
	Agenda Item


	Action

	
	CM thanked the group for attending and explained the purpose and function of the meeting was:
· To see what we are doing right/wrong as a practice

· To compile a list of suitable questions for a questionnaire

· To raise any concerns or issues anyone may have


	

	1.
	What we can do for patients

· It was suggested by BL that perhaps background music be introduced to relieve the boredom when in the waiting area
· COB said that we could have magazines available to patients, but expressed concern that this may be a hygiene issue due to germs


	CM to look into this


	2.
	Questionnaire

· CM informed the group that the practice is doing ongoing work with the PCT at looking at ways of involving patients and giving them a say in their care, resulting from this we are looking at devising a short questionnaire to gather views and see what we are doing right and wrong.
· A sample questionnaire from an online source was shown and the group all agreed that it was suitable and relevant

· The results of this will help to address any regular concerns or issues and implement ideas

	CM to create questionnaire


	3.
	Prescriptions
· The group expressed several concerns relating to prescriptions

· COB made a complaint about staff being making prescription errors

· CM admitted that these do happen and if any patient has concerns to ring her directly

· CM asked the group their opinion on introducing a dedicated prescription answer phone line for any issues or requests
· This would be the responsibility of one person and would provide a better line of communication for patients

· The group all agreed that this was an excellent idea and would stop any future mistakes being made

· CM advised the group that the number for this line would be printed on all prescriptions for them to clearly see once it is set up

	

	4.
	General concerns
· COB asked when Doctor requests them to come in for appointments that further information is provided as to why as it can be worrying
· CM responded to this by saying any additional questions we can pass onto Doctor who will provide the answer asap

· PW  asked why patients have to see District Nurses for certain tests

· CM explained that this was to alleviate any pressures from Sarah and Julia and has been a service provided by the PCT
· PW asked if would consider introducing Diabetic Retinopathy Screening here as it would be more convenient location wise and cost effective for patients not having to get taxis or buses.

· CM said she would mention this to the relevant people and thought it was a good idea as we have plenty of spare rooms that could be used


	CM to look into this

	5.
	Any other business

· CM told the group that as of April 2013 GPs will their own bosses

· A meeting has been scheduled for 14th April 2013 led by Dr Hugh Sturgess

· Anyone who wishes to attend were advised to pass on their names to VT who will contact nearer the time to confirm details

· The purpose of this meeting will be to explain how it is going to affect us, and discuss any views.

· All patients and practices are invited to attend.


	CM to check with Judy exact date

VT to contact patients in the new year


	6.
	Date of the Next Meeting

· To be confirmed
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